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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 

 

REQUEST NUMBER: 2 - 2024 
 
 
REQUEST DETAILS: 
 

I am writing to you under Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information from Suffolk 
Police: 

1. What letters or emails has Tim Passmore sent and received from/to Michael Gove MP regarding the 
possibility of the Police and Crime Commissioner being merged with the new elected mayor of Suffolk 
position. I am asking from 1st January 2022 onwards please. 

2. How much has the Suffolk Police and Crime Commissioner Office has spent on Public Relations Exercises or 
Public Relations Consultants since the 1st January 2017 please.  

 
 
RESPONSE 
 

1.  The Police and Crime Commissioner has not sent or received any letters or emails to or from Michael 
Gove MP regarding the possibility of the Police and Crime Commissioner being merged with the new 
elected mayor of Suffolk position. 

 
2. There has been no spend by the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on Public Relations 

Exercises or Public Relations Consultants. All communications and engagement are carried out by 
staff within the team. 
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